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SALFORD MENTAL HEALTH SOCIAL CARE DIRECTORATE SEPTEMBER 2006

Update Report – Older People’s Services Consultation on proposals for the reconfiguration of inpatient beds

Introduction

This paper provides an update on areas of concern raised at the last Community Health and Social Care Scrutiny Committee meeting.  Formal approval for Phase I of the redesign of older people’s services was subject to a number of actions being undertaken, we can now confirm that these requests have been met as follows:-

Capacity

Data regarding capacity and activity has been shared across partner agencies.  Work is underway to analyse admissions, discharges, occupancy level and length of stay by clinical need and function.

The service has actively been working in conjunction with social care colleagues, patients and carers to review and improve systems, patient’s pathways and clinical practice.

Several workshops have taken place to develop and implement a number of initiatives which will support a more effective use of beds.  Focus areas include:-

· Pre-admission

· Assessment

· Ward Review

· Discharge

A summary paper outlining this work is attached for information at Appendix 1.

Financial Transparency

The financial plan for Phase I of the development has been completed and shared with our commissioners and partners, Salford PCT, and the Local Authority.

Re-investment

The financial plan clearly details the savings and resources released for reinvestment into Phase I and Phase II of the redesign proposals.

Overview and Scrutiny Action Plan

Work is ongoing to implement the required action plan.  A copy of the updated position is attached for your information on Appendix 2.

Bolton, Salford and Trafford


Mental Health and Social Care NHS Trust
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